

Archdiocese of Regina

SEARCH Family News

We Have Come To Serve...
Not To Be Served!



Family Letter Re: Nathan Labatt Media Release Feb 26, 2015

8/10/2015 0 Comments

Dear SEARCH family.

It is regrettable, and with much compassion for those affected, that we receive news about charges being laid against fellow youth minister Mr. Nathan Labatt within the Archdiocese of Regina. Even though he has served for many youth events for other organizations within the Archdiocese, Mr. Labatt has never served as a volunteer in our Search Ministry. However, we know that many of our Search family members will be affected by this recent media release as close peers or fellow youth ministers within the Church we love.

This situation serves as a great reminder for the need for our diligence regarding the Protocol for Responsible Ministry. To help you understand these requirements for our Search ministry, we encourage you to review Search Team requirements at http://www.archsearchsk.com/team-info.html under Team Info. This will explain the screening process, along with registration, that our youth, young adult & adult volunteers must complete before they are permitted to serve on a retreat weekend.

We have come not to be served, but to serve. Many prayers for those experiencing the effects on both sides of the experience and know that we would be happy to address any of your questions at any time. St. Michael the Archangel...pray for us!

In His Service & Yours, Monica Shenher, Director Jennifer Foley, Secretary





0 Comments

Author

Share your celebrations and challenges with our Archdiocese of Regina SEARCH family. Contact us if you would like to share your big news with your SEARCH family either publicly here on the blog or privately through email!

Archives

January 2016 August 2015

Categories

All Family Updates In Memory

